
( 'TY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLOR 

MEMORANDUM 

Reply Requested 	 Date 
Yes[] NoD 
	

December 8, 1977 

File 	Duane Jensen To: (From:) 	  From: (To:) 

Subject: Trip to Denver 

On Tuesday, December 6, 1977, several members traveled to 

Denver to meet with the Water Quality Control Commission 

concerning the wastewater treatment plant. The presentation 

of various alternatives and the revised pre-design study 

was presented to the Water Quality Control Commission, 

addressing land application. The Commission decided to de-

lay their decision until their January meeting. 

The trip was made to Denver on United Airlines and return 

by Frontier Airlines. Those who attended the Commission 

hearing were the Mayor of the City of Grand Junction, Larry 

Kozicek; Jim Patterson, Public Works Director, City of Grand 

Junction; and Howard Roland of Mesa County Commission. Others 

traveling to Denver to talk about the same project with the 

Joint Budget Committee of the State of Colorado were Duane 

Jensen, Jim Wysocki, and John Balla. Jim Spellman traveled 

to Denver with the same group to address another matter as 

did Ted Ford. 
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